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Date 13.09.20. 
Circular no 74-20.            
 
(For circulation among members of the Governing Council, EC members, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees and Advisors.) 
 
 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
 
Sub: Extension of date for submission of Life certificates by Central 
Government employees---Our demand before IBA to extend same facility to 
Bank Pensioners. 

 
 
We have written a letter to the Chief Executive, IBA today on above subject 
which is reproduced hereunder for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 

Stay safe with family, 

 
Comradely yours. 

 
 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 
 
QUOTE: 
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Date 13.09.20. 
 

AIBPARC/IBA/Life certificate/Email/2020.   
 
 
Chief Executive, 
IBA, Mumbai. 
 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
 
 
 
Sub: Office Memorandum dated 11th September,2020 , issued by Ministry of Personnel, 
Public Grievances, Pension and Pensioners welfare in respect of extension of time for 
submission of Life Certificates by Pensioners. 
 
 
In terms of the aforesaid Memorandum, Government of India has decided that all Central 
Government employees may submit Life Certificate from 1st November,2020 till 31st 
December,2020 in view of the On-going Covid--19 pandemic. 
 
As the Pensioners of the Banking Industry are similarly- placed older citizens belonging to the 
most vulnerable group, we want extension of the same facility to Bank Pensioners. 
 
Please take suitable steps to issue uniform guideline to Banks for implementing the same facility. 
 
With regards, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 

 


